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****PRESS RELEASE****WALLA WALLA POLICE DEPT**** 

“Battle of the Badge” baseball seeking non-profits for game proceeds 

 

 

November 3, 2014 

 

 

The 3
rd

 annual “Battle of the Badge” charity baseball game will be held at Borleske Stadium the 

evening of May 30, 2015.   

 

This year’s game, which was held on May 31
st
 and won by the Fire Team, raised $25,000 for 

local non-profit service organizations.  The winning team receives 60% of the game proceeds 

for their charity, while the losing team receives 40%.  The teams have each won the coveted 

trophy once.  

 

Non-profits interested in being considered to receive proceeds from next year’s game, can apply 

by sending a letter of interest to Amy Harris, C/O Walla Walla PD, 54 E Moore St., Walla 

Walla, 99362.  All entries must include the name of the non-profit and 501C(3), leader’s name 

or names, phone numbers and email addresses, as well as information about the services 

provided by the non-profit.  Entries should not exceed one page in length.   

 

Submissions can also be made on-line at the Walla Walla Sweets website:  

www.wallawallasweets.com/community/battle.    

 

Applications will be accepted until 4:00 p.m., November 20
th

.  Interviews will take place during 

the first week of December. 

 

For more information, contact Amy Harris at the Walla Walla Police Department, 527-4434, or 

go to the Walla Walla Sweets website. 
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